
From: Peter Weightman
Sent: 07 January 2023 10:58
To: Richard Branson; Paul Nicholson; Mick Dawson 
Subject: Fwd: Objection to proposed fraud by the charity - NEMT
 
Hi Gents,

Please see the message below from Alec Renwick.

Should we leave it to you, Richard, to make any response - if you think it is wise to respond?

Peter

---------- Original Message ----------

From: Alec Renwick <alec.renwick@gmail.com>
To: Sue Griffiths, Keith Barnard, Alex Finnegan, Guy Linkleter
Cc: Peter W, Richard Branson
Date: 07 January 2023 at 10:41

Subject: Fwd: Objection to proposed fraud by the charity - NEMT

Dear NEMT Trustee's,
  
Please find the following attached by Mick Dawson an NFHT director, most of you will not know 
him.
However apart from more aggressive, personalised emails to me, which I find objectionable. This is 
the only communication by anyone relative to the 'Proposal' to NFHT received so far (in response to 
replies requested within 7 days prior to the next NEMT meeting).

Cc to Peter and Richard.

Perhaps Peter and Richard can advise if this represents their NFHT response.

Regards 
Alec Renwick.


